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Town Meeting Update 
 

The 2021 Town and School Annual Meetings will be held from 7am to 7pm on 
March 2nd in the Peacham Town Hall Gymnasium. This year will be an 
Australian ballot election.  There will not be discussion during this time.  The 
procedure will be the same as the General Election in November.  Although in-
person voting will be available, it is strongly encouraged to participate by 
absentee ballot.  The health and safety of our residents and election workers is 
our top priority in ensuring a safe and smooth election.  
 
The Town Report for both the School and Town will be distributed on February 
16th.  They can be found at the Town Office, Transfer Station, Marty’s First 
Stop, West Barnet Quick Stop, and Hastings Store.   
 
The Town will be hosting an informational meeting on Saturday, February 27th 
at 10:00am via GoToMeeting to go over the Town articles.  A separate notice 
will go out with information on how to participate.  It is strongly encouraged 
that you call in and not use your video feature.   
 
The school will be hosting an informational meeting on Wednesday, February 
24th at 7:00pm via Zoom to go over the school articles.  A separate notice will 
go out with information on how to participate. 
 
Ballots are in the mail and should be arriving any day now.  If you do not have 
your ballot by February 9th, contact the Town Office.  You can register to vote 
anytime including the day of the election.  Please vote both ballots, place both 
ballots into the certificate envelope, sign and seal the certificate envelope, place 
into the return envelope, and mail or deliver to the Town Office.  We are 
currently accepting ballots and will do so until 7pm on March 2nd.  If our office 
is closed please place the signed certificate envelope with the ballots inside into 
the safe in the Town Office door. 
 
Please pass this message along to your friends and neighbors.  This year is a 
little different. It will take a village to make this year’s Town Meeting a 
success. 
 
-Thomas Galinat, Town Clerk 


